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Dear Parents, 

Your child’s Lutheran school is collecঞng a porঞon of 
their 2025/26 weekly chapel o@erings and sending it to 
Leadachild, an internaঞonal educaঞonal ministry that 
exists to share the love of Jesus with children around the 

world through Chrisࢼan educaࢼon.

For over 50 years, LeadaChild has been supporঞng 
Lutheran day schools, a[ernoon educaঞonal enrichment 
programs, and educaঞonal outreach ministries. We are 
currently serving educaঞonal ministries in 15 countries 
around the world. We send funds to support student 

scholarships, teacher salaries, and school supplies. 

We also provide internaঞonal educators with ongoing 
professional development and training in e@ecঞve ways 
to share God’s Word with children.

By assisঞng your child(ren) with plans to share a special o@ering with LeadaChild, you are teaching 
them about the importance of spreading the Gospel and geমng involved with God’s mission to 
share the wonderful message of new life found in Christ. 

Our theme this year is “Proclaim” (Psalm 105:1 – Oh give thanks to the Lord; call upon His name; 

proclaim His deeds among the peoples). Special chapels have been created so that your children can 
join all the saints in proclaiming the goodness of our God.

Our goal is that thousands of children around the world will learn to conCdently call upon their Lord 
as they hear of a Heavenly Father who loves them, a Savior that has rescued them from sin and 
death, and a Spirit that Clls their hearts with faith, hope, and eternal life! 

Check out our website at www.leadachild.org and sign up for our monthly e-news.

Kids Helping Kids + Hearts For Jesus

Enabling children in 3rd world 
countries to attend a Lutheran school

LEARN MORE & GET INVOLED 
www.LeadaChild.org

13145 S. Blackbob Rd., Olathe, KS. 66062

GOD BLESS!
 Execuࢼve 

Director


